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Sweet Adelines hosting open house

	For women who love to sing, the Orangeville Chorus, Sweet Adelines International has a place.

They are a women's chorus of all ages, 60 members strong, singing four-part a capella harmony, barbershop style. They also love

giving back to their supportive communities and performing at many local events.

Members of the chorus invite women to enrich their lives by realizing their full singing potential.

They will be hosting an open house Sept. 10, from 6:30 to 9:30 p.m. It will be at Horizons Event Centre, 633421 Highway 10, north

of Orangeville, behind Mono Plaza.

To register, call Linda at 519-043-0343 or email to membership@orangeville chorus.com
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